
  
5/14/2020 
 
Rate Ordinance for the Delaware County Regional Waste District Wholesale Rate 
 
In what I am hoping is the last item associated with the waste water treatment plant 
upgrades project for a while, this ordinance amends the wholesale rate for Delaware 
County Regional District.  As I mentioned during the meeting on Wednesday, the 
methodology has changed slightly in how the original rate was passed in January.   
 
The methodology changes the proportion of the project associated with the headworks 
and the volume of the waste provided by DCRWD.   
 
Due to the change in methodology and ultimately the rate, the town must go through the 
same rate changing procedures as normal, although this ordinance only affects the 
wholesale customer.   
 
I recommend introduction of the ordinance.    
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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